
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 935 
Re: REVISED Dallas and Houston to Pacific Northwest 40'/45' FAK Adjustments 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This bulletin supersedes Stack Facts No. 928.  Pacer Stacktrain is making adjustments to select 
Westbound 40'/45' FAK Pricing from Dallas and Houston to Portland and Seattle for ramp-to-ramp 
service.  The previously scheduled effective date will be postponed to Sunday, December 2, 2007.   
 
Affected FAK rates are highlighted in bold italics: 
 
Origin Destination 45' 40' 
Dallas, TX Portland (Albina), OR 1200 1200 
Dallas, TX Seattle, WA 1200 1200 
Houston, TX Portland (Albina), OR 1250 1250 
Houston, TX Seattle, WA 1250 1250 
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development or Pricing Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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